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Warsaw, June 14, 2023

Reference letter

Commissioned by KR Group Sp. z 0.0., Sii conducted a workshop on MS Power Bl in June 2023.

Preparation and professionalism of the trainer/instructor, Dariusz Kowalski, were at the
highest level.

Mr. Kowalski was able to convey theoretical basics, conduct practical exercises and answer the
questions of our employees in an interesting and engaging way.

We confirm the competence of Sii as a reliable provider of training services and recommend it
as a reliable business partner.

Sii demonstrated professionalism and high quality of the provided services.
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7 Karolina Krakgwiak
" Chief Information Officer



